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For kids.
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Getting better, 
together

Getting to work

Making every minute count

Happy days

Hand-made memories

Another successful day

Two Together Is More Than Words
Two Together’s primary purpose is to strengthen 
children’s social, cultural and intellectual growth 
through improved language and literacy skills in 
an environment that fosters a lifelong love and 
enthusiasm for learning.

For more than seventeen years, Two Together 
has provided free after-school reading, writing 
and enrichment programs in the South End of 
Albany for children in 1st through 6th grades. 
The core of Two Together is an individualized 
reading enrichment program.

Students receive tutoring from Two Together’s 
trained volunteers at Albany Housing Authority’s  
200 Green Street location classroom and at the 
John A. Howe Library, where our Homework 
Help Program has allowed us to help even more 
children discover the joy of learning. 
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Two Together 
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P: (518) 434-9055 

www.twotogether.org

Let’s Work Together!
	� Yes, I would like to make a contribution to  

Two Together’s after-school tutoring program.

	 A check is enclosed for $________________ ,  
	 payable to Two Together, Inc.

	 Yes, I would like to know more about the program.

Two Together Programs
• �Individualized tutoring after school,  

Monday-Thursday at Albany Housing Authority’s  

200 Green Street location

• �Homework Help, Monday-Thursday at 
Howe Library 

Noteworthy Events
Field Trips: The children visited the Nano-Tech 

Facility and learned about nano-technology and its 

future in our ever-changing world. With hands-on 

demonstrations, the children were wide-eyed at the 

advanced science flourishing in their own city.

Going from high-tech to the great outdoors, the 

children also participated in the spring Guided 

Storywalk at the Pine Bush Discovery Center 

where nature and reading provided a fun learning 

experience, followed by a picnic. A good time 

had by all!

Cooks for Kids: April 2014 marked the 13th anniversary 

of Cooks for Kids. Professional chefs prepared and 

served their favorite recipes to benefit Two Together’s 

after-school programs.

Family Suppers: Provide an opportunity for parents, 

siblings, tutors, staff and board members to have 

social interaction and allow the children to showcase 

their work. Parental and family participation continues 

to increase along with increased interaction with 

board members and staff.


